
AGENDA ITEM NO. 5

Bishopston, Cotham and Redland Neighbourhood Partnership 
meeting 
21st January 2012 
Residents’ Parking Scheme update 
 
 
Background 
• The Cotham RPS area became operational in December 2012.  
• The scheme prioritises parking in the area for local residents, 
businesses and their visitors. This is achieved by marking out 
parking places on the road and allocating them to permit holders.  
There is also some pay & display parking in the area which is 
provided for people visiting shops, businesses and other local 
facilities. 
 
 
Next steps 
• The Cotham scheme will be reviewed in June 2013. 
• This provides an opportunity for local residents and businesses 
to let us know how the scheme is working once it has been in 
place for a reasonable period of time.  We will carefully consider 
all of the feedback received with a view to implementing any 
changes towards the end of 2013-14. 
• Any minor boundary adjustments that are requested will be 
considered as part of this process.  
 
 
Potential additional areas 
• We are also committed to consulting neighbouring residential 
areas about parking issues and have already begun surveying 
nearby streets. 
• Once this process has been completed, we will carry out 
informal consultation about parking in the northern part of Cotham 
and in Redland. We anticipate this taking place just before the 
Cotham review. 
• If additional RPS areas are to be developed, these could be 
delivered within a similar timeframe to the alterations to the 
existing Cotham scheme. 




